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Dear Colleagues, 

 

We would like to draw your attention to the above congress ICIM4 and inform you that the call for 

symposia is now open. Please send your proposals for symposia not later than July 10, 2016 to 

Natalia M. Biserova, e-mail: nbiserova@yandex.ru. 

 

The proposal should contain the following information: 

Topic (the theme of symposia should have a more wide than narrow focus, thus covering a wide 

range of questions in order to be attractive for scientists from various research areas) 

 

Scientific importance (please provide short text (approx. half a page), which will describe the 

importance of your symposium  in the context of the Congress) 

 

Recommended speakers + prospective participants (please prepare a list of participants: this list 

should include information about one Keynote speaker and 5-6 participants with  shorter oral 

presentations. Please state the affiliation of participants and their addresses including email, and a 

short description of their research area) 

 

We kindly ask you, to consider the possibility of finding a sponsor of your symposium, for 

example, in covering the travel expenses for the keynote speaker.  Sponsors will be indicated in the 

program and included in the list of sponsors 

We are looking forward to seeing you all in Moscow, 

Natalia M. Biserova,  

President-elect of the International Society for Invertebrate Morphology 

Elena N. Temereva, Chair of the Local Organizing Committee  

For further information on the conference, please contact us 

icim4.org@gmail.com or through the Website: www.icim4.com 

Please feel free to share this letter with colleagues who might be interested 
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